
Flores, Silvia 

From: Stewart, Jana 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 1:24 PM 
To: Jomsky, Mark; Flores, Silvia 
Subject: 4/16 Council Agenda 

-------- Original Message -------­
Subject:RE: PCAC Board meetings 

Date:Sun, 1 Apr 2012 20:41:43 -0700 
From:Dominic Ireland <dominic ireland@hotn1ail.co1n> 

To:<phil@pasadenacommunitynetwork.com> 

Hi Phil, 

I apologize for my absence from the last few board meetings, I have indeed aquired a few new responsibilities 
that have made it difficult for me to participate in the scheduled meetings. At this time I am finding myself 
unable to continue representing district 4 at the PCAC meetings. I appologize for the lack of communication 
these past months as I have been going through a job transition. I have already contacted Gene Masuda to 
discuss removing myself from the PCAC board. 

It was wonderful meeting all the board members and representing district 4 for the short period. I just wish I had 
more time to dedicate. Thank you for the opportunity to work with the board, I appoligize for any 
inconvienence my absence and my leaving the board may cause. 

Good luck with all your future endevours. 

Cordially, 

Dominic 
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